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I have lived on the water in a floating home for about 15 years. 

In that time, my rent has gone from $250 to $904 a month. 

I am on Social Security disability, and do not have the options to make more money 

on a monthly basis. 

This effects EVERY aspect of my financial life. 

The worse part of this is, that we are on a well, and our monthly rent basically goes 

for water and garbage. 

The owners of this marina have several cars, homes, and take lavish trips on a 

regular basis. 

I am just trying to get by day to day in my home. 

 


